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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Eagle Mountain City, Utah – 2/22/24 

Eagle Mountain City Announces Departure of City Administrator Paul Jerome 

Eagle Mountain City, Utah – Eagle Mountain City Administrator Paul Jerome has 
announced his departure from the organization after more than 16 years of dedicated 
service.  

Mr. Jerome has accepted a new position with another municipality where he will bring his 
wealth of experience and leadership to contribute to that community. 

During his tenure with Eagle Mountain City, Paul played a pivotal role in shaping the 
community not only as City Administrator, but also as the City’s Finance Director and 
Assistant City Administrator. He was instrumental in negotiations to secure the location of 
Meta, Tyson and Google within Eagle Mountain City.  

The Eagle Mountain City Council expressed its sincere appreciation to Mr. Jerome during 
their Feb. 20, 2024 meeting for his years of dedicated service. 

The City Council has initiated the process to search for a qualified replacement to fill the 
vacancy and is committed to ensuring a comprehensive and transparent recruitment 
process.  

In the interim, the responsibilities of the administrative leadership will be divided between 
Deputy City Administrator Steve Mumford and Assistant City Administrator Finn Kofoed. 
Both individuals bring a wealth of experience and expertise, providing continuity and 
stability during the organization’s transitional period. 

The Eagle Mountain City Council is committed to maintaining the high standards of service 
and governance that Eagle Mountain City residents have come to expect.  

For media inquiries or additional information, please contact: 

Tyler Maffitt, Communications Manager 
385-272-4017 
tmaffitt@emcity.org 
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